
Dear sir/madam, 

 

I would like to urge our government to please refrain from implementing 5G mobile services and 

networks in our country. Indeed really consider the harmful and damaging effects of such 5G 

implementation will have on people and the natural and living environment. Is it really so important 

to have faster networks and smart technologies at the cost of damaging our health, our children’s 

health and our environment?  

Is it really so difficult to delay this until further tests have been done and fool-proof precautionary 

measures taken to ensure people’s health and well-being, than risking people’s lives and health, 

risking damaging our environment? Just for the sake of convenience and productivity, to enhance 

speed in doing things, we are letting humans and environment be guinea pigs of such damaging 

effects that we do not even know the magnitude yet! Please don’t.  

Especially our innocent younger ones, why should they be subject to all this at such a young and 

tender age, they should be given the right to live, the right to live in an environment that is free from 

such wireless radiation, such senseless and damaging effects on their health and well-being which is 

uncalled for. I urge our government to read these links: 

 

https://www.globalresearch.ca/sign-the-international-appeal-to-stop-5g-on-earth-and-in-

space/5680202 

 

https://www.jrseco.com/european-union-5g-appeal-scientists-warn-of-potential-serious-health-

effects-of-5g/?fbclid=IwAR3PwUptcArCle5mlccb6eN4axtNFQwqnTnmjrIajATZDxt4pPrEhkI12Ao 

 

As well as all the research and studies on 5G and wireless radiation, to get a better picture of what 

we as parents, as people living here, are concerned about. 

 

I am glad IMDA is having a public consultation on this and I sincerely urge government to look into 

such health and environmental concerns seriously and have a heart, and do not implement this 5G 

please.  

 

Regards, 

Joanna  

 


